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April 30, 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
As a photographer who runs a small business, I am writing to oppose the 
proposed increases in copyright fees. I understand the need for the Copyright 
Office to increase revenue but I feel that due to the tough economic issues faced 
by most small businesses, that this is the wrong time to do so. In addition, I feel 
that the proposed increase is too much. For instance, raising the fee for a single 
submission by $10 seems a bit much. I could understand if the proposed 
increase was a dollar or two but ten dollars is exorbitant. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robert Byron 


